
Date: 2025-07-27
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Mc Queeney
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
As a constituent of the great
state of Texas, I cannot in good
conscience support the
redistricting effort. Our state
saw redistricting 4 years ago and
to attempt another before the 10
year census requirement is and
egregious affront to the
integrity of our voting system.
This will only compound the lack
of representation we currently
face considering the 18th
district of Houston and it's
800,000 citizens are STILL
without a representative.  Doing
this will further disenfranchise
Democratic voters which offends
the idea that ALL people deserve
representation in government.  I
strongly urge you to reconsider. 
Win elections based on honor,
honesty, integrity and
substantive and equitable policy
or don't run for office but don't
subject us to incompetence for
the sake of stroking your ego any
longer.

ComputerIP: 




